
 
 
 
May 28, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Tri-County families, 

The summer meals will start on June 7th.   They are free for anyone wishing to receive 
them.   We ask that you please have a cooler in place for out of town deliveries. In town meal 
pick up will be available at the gym doors from 11 till 1pm.   Friday meals will be sent out with 
Thursdays meals.  If anyone needs to sign up or change their schedule please contact Amy or 
Kayla in the Kitchen at 436-2266 or meals@tricounty.k12.mn.us   

Thank you, 

Amy Olson 
Amy Olson 
Food Service Manager 
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